
Invitation for International
Guest Lecturers 
It is our great pleasure to invite you to the 1st 
International Week organized by the MSc in 
Accounting and Finance, at the Faculty of Economics 
of the University of Coimbra, from 10th to 12th of May 
2019, in the beautiful city of Coimbra, within the heart 
of Portugal. You are expected to lecture (Friday and 
Saturday) in one of the following areas:
Business Accounting • Auditing • Investment Banking 
• Derivatives •  International Financial Management • 
International Taxation

This is a great opportunity to teach in a multicultural 
environment, extend your networking area and attend 
a social program on Sunday, 12th of May, specially 
organized for the event.
 
The deadline for sending the application is 15th of 
February 2019. A letter of interest and CV must be 
sent to Dr. Isabel Cruz (PhD), co-chair of the MSc at 
isacruz@fe.uc.pt 
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